

November 20, 2016

## Dear GLFTM Members, Family & Friends,

Our friends Ken & Winnie Wall, owners of Galleries Fine Art and Asian Antiques, has extended a holiday invitation to each of you to attend a reception and viewing of their extensive Asian antique collection. This is a rare opportunity to view the beautiful craftsmanship of our ancestral Asian culture and to learn the history behind the creation of these extraordinary pieces. You will tour this museum and even have the opportunity to own a piece of history if you desire.

### Saturday, December 3, 2016

Place: Galleries, 1301 West Colorado Avenue, Colorado Springs, 80904

Time: 12:00 noon - 6:00 pm Cost: No cost, open to the public

Information: Drop in at your convenience.

Contact: Ken Wall 719 375-0094, ken@galleriesext.com

Winnie Wall 719 375-0094, winnie@galleriesext.com, www.galleriesext.com

## Join us for our 1 year anniversary! December 3rd, 2016 12 p.m. to 6 p.m.

If you missed our Grand Opening, or even if you didn't, we would love to have you celebrate our 1 year anniversary in our new location in Colorado Springs.

Our gallery located on the west side features some of the finest art and Asian antiques - some dating back to the Yuan and Ming Dynasties - in Colorado and the world.

Join us and browse through fine art and Asian antiques like you have never seen before while enjoying light refreshments. We will be happy to tell you the stories behind the Asian pieces and beautiful works of art.

Winnie and Ken welcome you to our museum-like gallery.

See you December 3rd, 2016 from 12pm to 6pm!

# 1301 West Colorado Avenue, Colorado Springs, CO 80904 • 719.375.0094

Winnie & Ken Wall



As we approach the holiday season, Thanksgiving is an appropriate time to say Thank You to each of you. Golden Lotus Foundation is very thankful for your friendship to assist with accomplishing our mission of passing on Asian culture and traditions to future generations. You have allowed Golden Lotus Foundation to progress with your participation and generous donations.

IMPORTANT REMINDERS about Golden Lotus Foundation related and upcoming events for your participation.

- 1) Attend Renew North Nevada Avenue Community Workshop #4 on Thursday, December 8, 2016 at 6:00 pm. The final workshop will be held at Mortgage Solutions Financial Expo Center, 3650 North Nevada Avenue. This is our opportunity to speak for the support of public land and location for the Asian Cultural Heritage Center, Asian Botanical Gardens and Tea House. A summary of discussion and public comments for all Community Workshops can be read on www.ColoradoSprings.gov/RenewNNAve. Please make GLF voices heard for the benefit of the Asian community.
- 2) Golden Lotus Foundation Membership Drive, now through December 31, 2016. Membership renewals and new memberships are being solicited now for your tax deduction membership donation. Your January 1 â€" December 31, 2017 GLF membership is very important to provide support for the GLF mission, its programs, and impact to our community. All new and renewing members will receive a 100% cotton kitchen towel, plus be entered into a drawing for \$50 gift card. You will receive 3 entry chances for membership paid in October, 2 entry chances for membership paid November 1-30, and 1 entry chance for membership paid December 1-31, 2016. This is a great opportunity to provide membership sponsorship to family and friends. As a GLF token of appreciation the sponsor shall receive 1 entry chance for each sponsorship. Information on membership levels and payment can be made online atwww.GoldenLotusFoundation.org or request a membership form at 719 540-5338.
- 3) Thank you to our Partners and to everyone who attended the **Golden Lotus Foundation Partner Recognition and Membership Mixer**, November 12, 2016 at the Hotel Elegante. Your donations in selecting the many Silent Auction gifts makes a difference to preserve and ensure continuation of Asian related programs. We are now offering **Second Chance Silent Auction through December 10, 2016**. Please review the bid sheet, write your name in the space provided and your bid. Submit with your payment. In case of a tie bid, GLF Officer will have the final decision in determining the winning bid, based to earliest submission date.

### SAVE THE DATE!

Chinese New Year Dinner â€" Year of the Rooster, Thursday, January 26, 2017

Place: China Town Restaurant, 326 S Nevada Avenue, Colorado Springs, 80903

Time: 5:30 pm – 7:30 pm

Cost: \$25 per person, \$13 children 12 years & younger

Best regards, Cynthia Cynthia Chung Aki President & CEO